
DUNDELA INFANTS’ SCHOOL 

PTA 

 

To start off the new school year the PTA has organised a Family Treasure 

Hunt on Saturday 22 September 2018 from 2.00-4.00pm.  The Treasure 

Hunt will start/finish in the school grounds.  Each family will be given a 

walking route in the local area along with a set of clues to complete along 

the way. 

On return to school refreshments will be served and you will have the 

opportunity to meet with other families in the school community. 

1st/2nd/3rd place family prizes will be awarded towards the end of the 

afternoon. 

To help with the organisation of the event tickets should be purchased in 

advance.   Please return the reply slip to school by Wednesday 19 

September 2018.  Those families with more than one child in school 

should return the form with the oldest child. 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

DUNDELA INFANTS’ SCHOOL TREASURE HUNT 

 

Name of Child __________________________      Class ________ 

Number of tickets: 

__________ adults @ £2.00  =  __________ 

 

__________ children @ £1.00 = _________ 

 

Total enclosed: __________________ 


